The Speaker’s Rooms
House of Representatives H. .
- Mashington, B. €.

February 23, 1946

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texss

Dear Amon:

I am glad to get a copy of Richard
D. Walker's letter to Fritz Lanham. I will
cooperate with Fritz in every way I can.

With every good wish and thanking
you for sending the copy of letter, I am

Sincerely you#fs,



